
 
 

ORIENTATION EMAIL 
 

Dear Survivor Leaders,  

 

Thank you for confirming your participation to the Restorative Justice Conference hosted by 

the Sunita Jain Anti-Trafficking Initiative at Loyola Law School on July 26 and 27, 2024. We are 

very excited to have you join us!  

 

Mandatory Virtual Orientation 

 

You will be receiving a calendar invitation to join our orientation meeting for the date you 

selected when completing the confirmation form. Please note that we will be using the 

same Zoom link during both orientations.   

• Zoom Link: Orientation Meeting 

Payment  

 

Thank you to all those that have already submitted your W-9 Forms. In addition to this, Loyola 

Law School is requesting that all participants complete the agreements attached in this e-mail to 

receive payment. These forms need to be completed by Tuesday, July 16, 2024, in our efforts to 

ensure that you receive payment on the day of the conference. Failure to submit this form on 

time may result in a delay of your payment. Please note that a form must be completed 

for each day.  

 

Pre-Training Questionnaire 

 

Finally, we kindly ask for your cooperation in taking 5-10 minutes of your time to complete a 

pre-training questionnaire ahead of the conference. Your feedback can help us learn more about 

you and assess your expectations for our event.  

• Pre-Training Questionnaire 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact: paloma.bustos@lls.edu.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Sunita Jain Anti-Trafficking Initiative 

 

https://t.e2ma.net/click/gzgz96/cc8tkrjc/ssbczvc
https://www.lls.edu/media/loyolalawschool/academics/clinicsexperientiallearning/sji/events/07262024rjconference/rjmaterials/evaluations/RJ%20Pre-Conference%20Questionnaire.pdf
mailto:paloma.bustos@lls.edu


 
 


